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1. The 2015-2016 Amelia Hammond Staff Scholarship  

 

 The Amelia Hammond Staff Scholarship is now accepting applications. The 

application deadline is Friday October 23
rd

 2015. This scholarship is open to all staff 

members employed by Cal Poly Pomona Foundation, ASI, or the Federal Credit 

Union who have worked at least 2 years of full time or permanent half-time service. 

The Amelia Hammond Staff Scholarship was established in 1978 to assist staff 

members with Educational and Professional development goals. Four scholarships of 

$300 will be awarded to qualifying staff members. The award ceremony will be held 

on November 17
th
 from 2-4pm in Ursa Minor. More information can be found at the 

following link: 

http://www.cpp.edu/~staffcouncil/news/2015%20Amelia%20Hammond%20Scholars

hip%20Application.shtml 

 

 

2. 2015 Staff Emeritus  

 

 The 2015 Staff Emeritus awards will also be held on November 17
th
 from 2-4pm in 

Ursa Minor (along with the Amelia Hammond Staff Scholarship). Nomination forms 

must be submitted by October 23
rd

, 2015 to Becky Pepping in Procurement. Staff and 

management retirees with a minimum of 10 years employment who have retired 

during the past fiscal year are eligible. Nomination forms can be found on the Staff 

Council website (http://www.csupomona.edu/~staffcouncil/index.shtml).  
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